
ENACTUS 2023-2024

ORIENTATION

Enactus, St. Stephen’s College, organized its society Orientation on 19th September 2023. It was held in the 
AV Room from 2-4 pm. The orientation was held to introduce the first-year junior members to our society. 
We told them about Enactus, what it stands for, how we work and about our past projects as well as future 
plans. The orientation was attended by 20- 25 people. 

After the Orientation, a fun treasure hunt was also organized for the people who attended the orientation. 
All the people were divided into teams of three. 7 teams were formed. 

They were given questions and QR codes to scan which would lead them to a password protected pdf. The 
answer to the question would be the password of the pdf and would provide them with the college map, 
telling them about the location of the next clue. The winners were given a shoutout and were rewarded. 
The treasure hunt was enjoyed by all the participants and made them learn more about the college as well 
as the entrepreneurship-related questions being very informative for them. 

The orientation along with the treasure hunt ended up with the first-year junior members being 
familiarized with what Enactus does and what Enactus stands for. Both the orientation and Treasure hunt 
went smoothly and were successful events. 



PROJECT NURI 

Enactus, St. Stephen’s College took up Project Nuri-which involved the production of pickles and other 



preservatives - in an attempt to uplift the poor communities, especially old age women by helping them 
achieve an economically better-living state.

We managed to achieve the following through the means of our initiative: Proper ideation and appropriate 
research and testing related to the raw material and their ratio used were carried out. Target communities 
were approached to set up the project.A list of potential NGOs along with the proposal is ready. Plan of 
action- these NGOs will soon be contacted with our project proposal and will start developing the project 
business plan with the NGO that is ready to collaborate with us.

We aim to create a self-sustainable business model with the NGO to establish a circular income flow model 
with our target community.The initial support in form of capital and other professional support will be 
provided by team Enactus, St. Stephen’s College till the project reaches the self-sustainable level.

PROJECT TRISHNA

Enactus, St. Stephen’s College took up Project Trishna -which involves the production of low-cost water 
filters made using sustainable material- in an attempt to uplift the poor communities in areas affected by 
the water crisis by helping them achieve a healthier living state. We researched the ongoing water crisis in 



India and how it is affecting people, with a special focus on Delhi- NCR regions. We identified the target 
regions facing a severe water crisis and set up our target community accordingly.

We researched the specific ratios of silver, clay and dust used to make the model. We reached out to the 
potter community for the production of our prototype. We made 5 water filters containing different ratios 
of silver and clay to test for efficiency. We contacted governmental and private laboratories to test our 
filtered water sample.

Our team undertook a field visit in October 2021-2023 to the Delhi Jal Board where research and 
understanding of the process of testing were undertaken. A careful analysis of the costs involved was also 
done so that we could figure out the costs as per our needs and requirements.The filtered samples are now 
in the process of testing.We expect to impact 40 members of the community directly, 200 indirectly and 
even more when the project is made self-sufficient.

The project targets a wide demographic of various ethnicities and religions.



Visit to Bachon Ka Ghar Orphanage

Date: 8 November 2023

Asha Project is a compassionate initiative dedicated to brightening the lives of orphans. It encompasses a 

heartfelt day at their nurturing abode, where we immerse ourselves in meaningful interactions. This year 

Enactus visited Bachon ka Ghar Orphanage with the aim to forge connections that transcend the 

boundaries of circumstance by blending  joyful learning and playful activities. The project also empowers 

the women of the potter community, strengthening our project Chirag as the diyas made by them were 

used for creative activities at the orphanage, shining the light of Asha(hope) in the young minds.









BUSSOC 2023

CASH CLASH
Date: April 27, 2024

Resource person(s) : DIKSHA DABAS, GARV AGARWAL

Number of Participants: 16 Participants

Enactus organized an exhilarating event titled "Cash Clash" on April 27, 2024, at 1 PM in the seminar 

room. The event tasked participants with placing bids on different companies and managing their wallets 

strategically. Companies were divided on the basis of 3 categories and their valuations were influenced by 

various trends provided to the participants. The participant with the highest valuation emerged victorious, 

making the event both competitive and engaging.





 

ATTENDANCE SHEET



Event: COGITAIRE 2.0

Date: April 27, 2024

Resource person(s) : HARSHIT CHAUDHARY & AKSHITA BATRA

Number of Participants: 13 participants

 Enactus organised an exhilarating event titled COGITAIRE 2.0 which is basically a quiz competition 
which is divided into 3 rounds. 1st round of the competition was hosted on

unstop out of which participants were selected to to play the next rounds and. second round of the quiz 
served as the normal rapid fire round and in which teams were given some basic points . for the third 
round the participants were given 100 coins and they have to bid their points against each other in order 
the answer the question. Once the questions were complete the participants with maximum points win the 
competition.

 



 ATTENDANCE SHEET

Event: SPEAKER SESSION

Date: April 26, 2024

Resource person(s): JESNA STEPHAN, SHEONA THOMAS

Number of Participants: 30 participants



The Bussoc, the annual three-day fest of Enactus St Stephen's, commenced with an engaging online talk 

titled "Entrepreneurship: Building Bridges Between Theory and Practice." We were honored to collaborate 

with Teach for India as our official partner for the event. Mr. Ramabhadran Sundaram, Director of 

Alumni Impact at Teach for India, delivered an inspiring keynote address. The session kicked off with a 

discussion on notable entrepreneurs and their ventures, setting the stage for interactive and thought-

provoking conversations. These discussions delved into India's challenges across various social indicators 

such as hygiene, health, education, and happiness, emphasizing the imperative for social entrepreneurship. 

Highlighting the struggles of individuals from marginalized backgrounds, the talk underscored the 

importance of creating opportunities for social equality. Furthermore, the session showcased three 

entrepreneurial ventures tackling education inequality through innovative approaches. Some leveraged 

unconventional methods like using frisbee to foster community engagement and education, while others 

expanded the notion of education beyond academics to encompass art and craftsmanship. Concluding on 

an optimistic note, the talk explored future prospects for young minds to contribute towards mitigating 

social inequality.

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




